
Second Announcement 

Dear Participant! 

We are happy to inform you that all participants of the School-Seminar will be 

transported from the city of Ulan-Ude (railway station, airport) to the tourist camp 

“Kumutkan” on July 31, 2017. The departure of participants from camp “Kumutkan” to 

Ulan-Ude is planned on August 6, 2017, approximately at 12.00.  

You are kindly asked by the Organizing Committee to advise the following 

information to baikal2017@isem.irk.ru by 5
th

 of May:  

1. Name, surname 

2. Affiliation, city, country 

3. Position 

4. Type of transport and time of arrival in Ulan-Ude/departure from Ulan-Ude 

5. Name, surnames of accompanying person(s) (indicate, if they are under 18) 
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